
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/14/2014 2:46:09 PM 
Subject: Meeting next week

Tony, the Lt. Governor would appreciate your planning to attend a meeting in the State House with Tom Turner of the 
Baptist Ministries. The meeting is scheduled for next Wednesday at 2:30. Please let me know if you will be able to 
attend.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office
(803) 734-2080
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